
IMPORTANT TAX NOTICE

NOTICE OF ORDINANCE CHANGE – City Tax (Franchise Fee)
The City of Bend has increased the city tax (franchise fee) it charges Cascade Natural Gas Corporation for 
doing business in its jurisdiction.  In accordance with the billing requirements established by the State of 
Oregon in OAR 860-022-0040, residents of Bend will see the city tax charges on their monthly gas bill increase 
from 2.0 percent to 4.0 percent.  This increase will be effective July 1, 2019.

Customers residing within the City of Bend, Oregon

Customer Service: 1-888-522-1130
7 a.m. – 7 p.m. Monday – Friday
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